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08/05/2024  21:12:092024/0844/P OBJ Nishil Patel I own the flat at 58, Flat 3 (Upper Ground Floor) Dennington Park Road. I strongly object to this planning 

application, the glass balustrade is a massive invasion of privacy. It overlooks one of my rear bedrooms and it 

also creates an obstructive view. It's the sheer size of the roof terrace which is the major issue here and we 

believe they have breached any plans which were approved by the council.
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